
January 13th, 1925

Lawrence ^.Harper, Esq., 
2204 Glen,
Berkeley, California.

Dear Sirs-
Ilr. Douglas ?• Haskell, Editor 

of The New Student, has asked me to send you a copy 
of Sir Arthur Currie’s Report of last year. I have 
much pleasure in doing so.

I shall be very interested to 
hoar what use you make of it and what, if any, 
opinions you hear regarding it.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey.


